
 
Muscatatuck National Wildlife  

Refuge Brick Campaign 
 

 
Give the gift that keeps on giving!  For a donation of $100 or $300 you can help 

students of all ages enjoy and learn about wildlife and conservation.  Your engraved brick 
will be displayed in the Courtyard area located between the Visitor Center and the 
Conservation Learning Center, while the proceeds will be used to improve the facilities 
of the Conservation Learning Center.   

The tax-deductible donation is the perfect way to commemorate loved ones 
birthdays, graduations, Mother’s and Father’s Days… any special occasion.  Your 
support will help make Muscatatuck a better place! 
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Reserve Your Brick Today! 
 
 
Yes, I would like to contribute to the Muscatatuck Wildlife Society at Muscatatuck 
National Wildlife Refuge.  Enclosed is my contribution. 
 
NAME/ORGANIZATION ______________________________________ 
ADDRESS ___________________________________________________ 
CITY ___________________   STATE ____________   ZIP ___________ 
PHONE (_______) _______-_________ E-MAIL _________________ 
Please give a contact name for a business or organization. 
 
Please record my gift in the following manner: 
 
_______ 8”x8” engraved bricks at $300 each $______ 
 
_______ 4”x8” engraved bricks at $100 each $______ 
 
Please make your check payable to the Muscatatuck Wildlife Society 
or charge to: ____ Visa   ____ MasterCard    Account # ___________________________ 
           Exp. Date ________  Signature _________________________________ 
         mo/yr 
 
The 8”x8” bricks will be placed in the Courtyard area located between the Visitor Center 
and the Conservation Learning Center.  Each brick can include up to 4 lines of text.  Each 
line may contain no more than 14 characters. 
Note: spaces and punctuation count as characters. 
              

              

              

              

 
The 4”x8” bricks will be placed in the Courtyard area located between the Visitor Center 
and the Conservation Learning Center.  Each brick can include up to 2 lines of text.  Each 
line may contain no more than 14 characters. 
Note: spaces and punctuation count as characters. 
              

              

The Society reserves the right to decline any inappropriate material. 
 

Thank You in Advance for Your Generous Donation! 


